
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date: 10-8-2011 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Linwood Nooe called the meeting to order at 11:50. 
 
Officers present Linwood Nooe, Dee Gilliland, John Ragsdale, and Bobby 
Johnson. 
 
We had 21 members and 3 guest. 
 
Dee Gilliland presented the financial report. 
 
Linwood Nooe introduced prospective members Tony Gregg and Christina 
Gregg. Linwood Nooe motioned that Tony Gregg and Christina Gregg be 
accepted, seconded by Bill Lehr, all approved. 
 
New business: Mike Moss thanked everyone for their help after his stoke and 
changed from a life time member to a paying year to year member. 
 
Discussed plans for November flyin. 
 
Discussed plans for PROP at Raymond airport. 
 
Motion to adjourn by Dr. Bob, seconded by Boyd Robertson, the meeting was 
adjourned at 12:30. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bobby Johnson 


